
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN RATES 
 
On May 1st, 2024, you will see changes to the rates you pay Capital Electric Cooperative. The Grid 
Capacity Charge will be increasing from $1.25 per kW to $2.00 per kW. However, some of that 
increase will be offset by a reduction in the usage/energy charge as it will be reduced from $0.0485 
to $0.0450. The Monthly Base Charge and Demand Charge components will remain the same.   
 
For more information about the rates or the possible mitigation strategies, you can visit our website 
at www.capitalelec.com, email us at cec-rates@capitalelec.com, or call our office 701-223-1513.  
We are committed to doing whatever we can to assist. 
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